
 
 

ECC 2015 Bulletin No. 4 

 

Dear ECC Skippers and Crews, 

After some very busy weeks we like to keep you up-to-date about the progress of the ECC 2015 

organization. Furthermore we need your quick support on some specific issues mentioned below, as 

we have to sort out various important items right away in the beginning of the New Year.  

Now here is the actual status for your kind information: 

1. BOAT SELECTION 

The boat selection procedure has been completed successfully and we hope that you all are happy 

with your boat you got. We didn't receive any complains and that sounds good for us. 

The final boat list will be published soonest on the ECC Homepage to be available for all. 

Concerning the contractual things our agent Ilirija is or will be in contact with you and we all have to 

remit the first instalment of the charter rate. 

2. FINAL CREW LIST 

It is now time to get your final crew lists with the exact number of your crew members and their 

details. We need these lists as soon as possible. Some of you have already sent a complete crew list, 

please check again if these are still valid and give us a short confirmation by Email or send us a 

revised one.  A lot of lists are still outstanding. Please provide us with your final list and complete the 

attached Excel file accordingly.  

It is also very important to get from each participant the individual clothing size. We have to order 

the official ECC polo-shirts mid of January and we want to provide everyone with the correct size. 

Therefore don't forget to fill the sizes you need in the appropriate column, otherwise everyone 

missing there gets size XXL. 

Deadline for the crew lists:     15th January 2015 

 

 

 



 
 

3. TEAM PHOTOS 

We have decided to invest some more money in the preparation of our official Logbook. After years 

with downloads we'll try to prepare a printed version for our ECC 2015. In order to hold the time 

limits for the printer, we need your ECC Team Photo as soon as possible  

You are requested kindly to provide us with your team photo in jpg - format,  

- complete crew picture size pixel 2315 wide x 1200 high, min. resolution 300dpi 

- single person pictures size pixel  800 wide x 600 high, min. resolution 300dpi. 

Please put the names of your crew members on the photo. 

Deadline for the team photos:     15th January 2015 

 

4. SPONSORING 

To organize an event like the ECC it costs a lot of money and it is impossible to do it without 

sponsors. We are glad to say that we found already some generous companies to support us as 

sponsors for ECC 2015. 

But we need more sponsors. If you see a chance to support please contact Aad from our 

Organization Committee to discuss further opportunities.  

You will find our Sponsoring Letter on the ECC Homepage:  https://www.ecc-sailing.com/sponsoring . 

Thank you very much in advance, any contribution would be helpful.   

"Money makes the ECC go round" 

 

5. TRAVEL INFORMATION 

We got already first Emails with the question how to come to Biograd. It is not the first time that the 

ECC will start there and we are confident that most of you know the best way how to travel. 

For all new participants we recommend to take a flight to Zadar (only 30 km from Biograd). A lot of 

airlines are providing regular services to that international airport. From Zadar airport our local 

coordinator Ilirija will organize upon your request a bus transfer to the Biograd – Marina Kornati, or 

to Marina Hramina, where a group of Bavaria 46C has their homeport. 

Detailed information will be published to you directly from Ilirija in due time. 

An alternative airport is Split, however the distance to Biograd is much higher.  From there we cannot 

offer a bus transfer and you must organize transport from the airport to Biograd on your own. 

 

  



 
 

6. CHRISTMAS GREETINGS 

 

 

 

The ECC 2015 Organization Committee wishes all of you a  

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS  

 

and a  

 

 PROSPEROUS and HEALTHY NEW YEAR. 

 

 

     Jens Wilkens and Crew of Boat 54 

(Commodore and OC of ECC 2015) 

 

 


